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MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:  June 19, 2019 

 

TO:   Daniel Keester, Principal Planner 

 

FROM:  Nguyen Tran, CRA Director 

 

THRU: Gregory P. Harrison, Executive Director 

   

RE:  Sign Code and Sign-Related Zoning Code Amendments 

 

 

The CRA has no objections to the proposed text amendments to Chapter 155 and support the 

clarification of the definition of “Sexually Oriented Business” as outlined in Development 

Services Staff Administrative Memorandum No. 19-084.  Thank you for allowing us to provide 

comments. 

 

 

 

 


